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Of course, the Myrtle Beach
Art Museum’s Tour of Homes
is all about location! location!
location! But equally impor-
tant are ideas! Ideas! ideas!
“People love visiting other

people’s homes to get deco-
rating ideas and to see how
the other half lives,” said the
museum’s executive director
Pat Goodwin. 
“And,” she added, many of

the attendees may be thinking
of moving down and are look-
ing for a home for the next
stage of their lives.”
The art museum’s major

fundraiser, this year’s event is
the 19th annual, and will be
Saturday, March 9 from 10
a.m. – 4 p.m.
Tickets are $50 in advance

and $55 the day of the event.
A luncheon buffet will be

served at The Dunes Golf and
Beach Club from 11:30 a.m. -
$3 p.m. for $22.
Tickets for the luncheon

can be purchased through the
art museum by calling 843-
238-2510.
Reservations are required,

and luncheon is available to
tour ticket holders only.
The five showcased homes

include “not only those large
homes on Ocean Boulevard,
but also the smaller, beautiful
homes in new neighbor-
hoods,” Goodwin said.
The featured homes, de-

scribed in the art museum’s
Tour of Homes brochure as
“an eclectic assortment of
unique and stylish homes in
some of the finest neighbor-
hoods in Myrtle Beach,” are
The Chartier Home, 4201 N.
Ocean Blvd.; The Graham
Home, 6204 N. Ocean Blvd.;
The Gresko Home, 3050 Holly
Berry Court, Black Creek
Plantation; The Whitley
Home, 8125 Sandlapper way,
Living Dunes; and The
Youmans Home, 276 West
Palms Drive, Waterway Palms
Plantation.
A free shuttle service and

parking for the homes on
Ocean Boulevard will be pro-
vided. Shuttles will leave from
Sea Captain’s House at 31st
Ave. N. and Ocean Boulevard
and from Coastal Eye Group
at 79th Ave. N. and Porcher
Drive.
The homes not on Ocean

Boulevard will have street
parking available.
These descriptions of the

featured homes are provided
by Karen Olson who spent

time in each home:

The Chartier Home
Sheltered by majestic oaks,

this stately two-story home
has graced Ocean Boulevard
since 1950 with transforma-
tions that have only made it
better with age. Recent reno-
vations create an enticing flow
from the formal driveway and
entrance through elegant, yet
inviting interiors to a back-
yard paradise presided over
by still another grand oak.
Vestiges of the home’s earli-

est ambiance linger with the
painted tongue-and-groove
paneling in the living room
and dining room and in the
tranquil sunroom that once
was the screened front en-
trance and classic refinished
hardwood floors upstairs and
down.
The inner heart of the

home, an open kitchen and
kick-up-your-feet family
room, looks out on all the out-
door amenities. 
Carefully curated antiques

are not to be missed, along
with the many Robert
Sadlemire metal sculptures
inside and out.

The Graham Home
First purchased as an in-

vestment to remodel and flip,
this oceanfront residence has
instead become the owners’
“forever home.” With a year-
long remodel in 2005, the
1937 house, built by the
Reynolds family tobacco heir,
was transformed into a luxuri-
ous Spanish Colonial Revival
abode.
You’ll find an arcaded and

stuccoed façade with a tow-
ered entrance graced with a
bubbling fountain and mas-
sive wooden door.
Inside are rustic, yet luxuri-

ous, sanctuaries with hand-
wrought ironwork, limestone,
original hardwood and brick
flooring in elegant velvets and
brocades in shades of ochre,
umber and sienna.
Of special note are the an-

tique naval ship doors leading
to a tucked-away bar, the
handcrafted master bedroom
pieces with Old-World finish-
es and the lap pool nestled to
one side of this resplendent
home and its charming court-
yards.

The Gresko Home
The stunning entrance to

this estate home may make
you think “Old South,” but in-
side, you’ll find the “New
South.” Built in the early

2000s, this 7,000-square-foot
Southern belle has undergone
recent transformations with a
new palette of soft blues, grays
and creams and touches of
contemporary furnishings
and lighting.
The original bones are still

in place. The heart pine floor-
ing was retrieved from a to-
bacco warehouse, the elabo-
rate custom woodwork, pan-
eling and cabinetry from
nearby Florence, and the
entry’s leaded glass fashioned
in Conway.
Upstairs and down, you can

revel in the owners’ carefully-
collected antiques and art
pieces from near and far.
Then step into the oh-so-

comfy screened room that
opens to the backyard pool,
hot tub, fountains and herb
garden. You’ll find it hard to
leave.

The Whitley Home
From its architectural de-

sign to the Whitley’s impecca-
ble taste in décor, this home
exudes Lowcountry charm.
Newly constructed, its 2,700
square feet include four bed-
rooms with two expansive
forces, a private adjacent
patio and outdoor kitchen
and a detached garage.
The front of the home looks

out on a lake, as well as a
community clubhouse, pool
and green space with outdoor
fire pit.
The open-concept main

floor integrates the gourmet
kitchen, living room and din-
ing room with an upgraded
master suite.
Upstairs, the guest suite in-

cludes a private porch.
The interior décor is eclec-

tic shabby chic, with industri-
al and farmhouse accents and
includes family heirlooms,
such as two fireplace mantels
dating back to 1905.

The Youmans House
Transcendental bliss awaits

you in this newly-built
Charleston-style home, with
its soothing palette of interior
colors washed in natural light,
with tranquil water and green
views and spiritual touch-
stones throughout.
The yoga room, on the

ground floor, is your first hint
that this home is as extraordi-
nary as its owners. He is a
kundalini yoga instructor and
gong master, while she is the
designer who brings together
Old-World style with the pale
serenity of Gustavian influ-
ences in custom moldings

and signature furnishings,
graced by a stunning fireplace
and unusual tile and hickory
flooring.
Don’t miss the delightful el-

evator interior and the array
of light fixtures with ceiling

medallions crowning soaring
spaces. And all with the latest
in-home technology.

In addition to seeing some
of the most beautiful homes
along the Grand Strand, the

art museum’s Tour of Homes
is, Goodwin said, “a great day
to go out with friends. It’s just
a great friend’s day.”
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Art museum to showcase five properties during annual tour of homes
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PHOTOS COURTESY OFFANKLIN G. BURROUGHS - SIMEON B. CHAPIN ART MUSEUM

The Myrtle Beach Art Museum’s Tour of Homes fundraiser will give participants a chance to see “an eclectic assortment of unique and stylish homes” along the Grand Strand.


